
CITY OF ROMULUS
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
Top Shelf Rezoning

Inkster Road south of Eureka

Notice is hereby given that the City of Romulus will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Monday,
March 20, 2017 for the purpose of considering a proposed amendment to the City of Romulus
Zoning Map to rezone property from the current designation of R-1A, Single-family Residential
District to C-1, Local Business District.  The Planning Commission has set the public hearing to con-
sider a request to rezone Parcel # 80-141-99-0010-701 to C-1, Local Business since it includes a por-
tion of the Top Shelf retail center.

The public hearing will be held at the Romulus City Hall Council Chambers, 11111 Wayne Road,
Romulus MI  48174-1485.

All interested parties are encouraged to attend and will be given an opportunity to comment on said
request.  Written comments may be submitted and should be addressed to Carol Maise, City Planner,
Economic Development Department, 11111 Wayne Road, Romulus, MI  48174-1485.

Ellen Craig-Bragg, City Clerk
City of Romulus, Michigan
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